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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:03 AM
To: 'Stuart Krawll'
Subject: RE: HELP - Indian River Shores needs FPL - Remove Vero Beach Utilities 

Good morning Mr. Krawll, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
From: Stuart Krawll [mailto:skrawll@beamstl.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:42 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: HELP - Indian River Shores needs FPL - Remove Vero Beach Utilities  
 As a resident of Indian River Shores, I am paying in excess of 30% more for my Vero Beach electrical power - compared to rates offered by FPL.  In addition, Vero Beach Utilities HAS NO conservation plans or discounts on new appliances like those offered by FPL.  Also, as a resident of Indian River Shores, I do not have representation regarding the use of the unregulated profits and excess funds collected by Vero Beach Utilities.  Please know that as a community, it is our desire - that the PSC redraw the service boundaries so 
our entire town can be served by Florida Power & Light.   
Thank you for doing the right thing for the residents.  Sincerely,   Stuart Krawll 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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